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Newsletter Deadline:  

¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƴƻ ƭŀǘŜ ǎǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ hǳǊ ¢ƻǿƴΦ   !ǎ ŀ ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ hǳǊ ¢ƻǿƴ ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ 

мрǘƘ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƭƭŀǘŜŘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

¢ƻǿƴ IŀƭƭΦ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ  LŦ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊƛƴƎ ŜƳŀƛƭ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ Ϫ  

{ǇǊŀƎǳŜƻǳǊǘƻǿƴƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

6ÅÒÓÁÉÌÌÅÓ 5ÎÉÔÅÄ -ÅÔÈÏÄÉÓÔ  
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.ŀƭǝŎ CƛǊŜ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ  

  

  

 

 

 

/ƭŀƳ /ƘƻǿŘŜǊ ϧ /ƭŀƳ CǊƛǧŜǊǎ   

 

a!w/I тΣ нмΣ ϧ !ǇǊƛƭ пΣ нлмп  

¢ƛƳŜ пΥол ǇƳ ǘƻ тΥлл ǇƳ 

.ŀƭǝŎ CƛǊŜ IƻǳǎŜ 

нн .ǳǎƘƴŜƭƭ Iƻƭƭƻǿ wŘΦ .ŀƭǝŎΣ /ǘΦ лсоол 

   !Řǳƭǘǎ  ϷуΦлл 

{ŜƴƛƻǊǎ  ϷтΦлл 

YƛŘǎ όǳƴŘŜǊ рȅǊǎύ ϷрΦлл 

 

Takeout Orders Available  

  усл-унн-срул  
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CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 5Ŝǎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ CƛǊǎǘ {ŜƭŜŎǘƳŀƴ 
 

 ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀǎ ōǳǎȅ ŀǎ ŜǾŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘǎ ŎƭŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŦŜΦ .ǳǘ L Ƴǳǎǘ ǎŀȅ ǘƘƛǎ Ŏƻƴπ
ǎǘŀƴǘ ǎƴƻǿ Ƙŀǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ŘǊŀƎƎŜŘ ŀƴȅ ŜƴƧƻȅƳŜƴǘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΦ L ŀƳ ǝǊŜŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭŘΣ ǿƘƛǘŜΣ ōŀǊŜ ǎŎŜƴπ
ŜǊȅ ŀƴŘ ŀƳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǧȅ ŎǊƻŎǳǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƎƘǘ ȅŜƭƭƻǿ ŘŀũƻŘƛƭǎΗ  

 ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜƴǘ ǿŜƭƭΦ ²Ŝ ƎŀǘƘŜǊŜŘ ƛŘŜŀǎ ƛƴǎŜǊǝƴƎ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ƛƴπ
ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ƻǊ ŘŜǎƛǊŜŘ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ ²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǊŜ ŘƛƭƛƎŜƴǘƭȅ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ŘƻŎǳƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ hǳǊ ¢ƻǿƴ ŜŘƛǝƻƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƛƴ ƳƛŘ-!ǇǊƛƭΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ǇƭŀƴǎΣ ǎŀƭŀǊȅ ǎŎƘŜŘπ
ǳƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇŜǊǝƴŜƴǘ ǘƻ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ  

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǎǇǊƛƴƎ όƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǊƳ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊύ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴŀƴȅ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇΦ 
¢ƘŜȅ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 9ƎƎ IǳƴǘΣ 9ŀǊǘƘ 5ŀȅ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŎƭŜŀƴ ǳǇ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǾŜǊȅ ǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ ǊƛǾŜǊ ǊǳƴǎΦ  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀǎ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǎǝƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ǎǘƻǊƳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƭŀǊƎŜ ǎƴƻǿ ǇƛƭŜǎΣ ƛŎȅ ǊƻŀŘǎ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǾȅ ǎƴƻǿ ƴŜŜŘƛƴƎ ǎƘƻǾŜƭƛƴƎΗ L ǿŀƴǘ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ōŜ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƳŜƭƭǎ ƻŦ ǎǇǊƛƴƎΦ 

 

!ǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΣ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ 

/ŀǘƘȅ hǎǘŜƴ Ϥ CƛǊǎǘ {ŜƭŜŎǘƳŀƴ 

 

 

9ŀǎǘŜǊ 9ƎƎ Iǳƴǘ 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ !ǇǊƛƭ мфǘƘΣ нлмп 

ммΥлл!a 

wƛǾŜǊ tŀǊƪ 

¢ƘƻǳǎŀƴŘǎ ƻŦ ŜƎƎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘƛŘŘŜƴ 

/ƻƳŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ Ǌŀƛƴ ƻǊ ǎƘƛƴŜ 
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½ƻƴƛƴƎ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ !ǇǇŜŀƭǎ 
ǘǿƻ ŀƭǘŜǊƴŀǘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ 

wŜŎǊŜŀǝƻƴ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 

¦ƴƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ  

{ǇǊŀƎǳŜ IƻǳǎƛƴƎ !ǳǘƘƻǊƛǘȅ  

hƴŜ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊ  

LƴƭŀƴŘ ²ŜǘƭŀƴŘǎ 

hƴŜ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊ 

¢ǿƻ ŀƭǘŜǊƴŀǘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊ  

9ŎƻƴƻƳƛŎ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ
    

р ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ   

.ŀƭǝŎ aƛƭƭǎ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 

¦ƴƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ 

Sprague Democratic Town Committee Update 

 
In our February meeting we discussed policy and election possibilities for Town Chair, Town Secretary and 
delegates to the upcoming conventions. The elections will be happening at the March meeting. 

 

There are only a few open positions left for the Town committee itself please let us know if you are interested 
in being a part of this dynamic team. 

 

The Sprague DTC encourages residents to register to vote.  Registered democrats interested in serving on 
Town boards or joining the DTC should contact me or DTC secretary Claire Glaude at 860-822-9111. 

 

Please visit the Sprague DTC website @ SpragueDemocrats.org for updated information. 

 

Catherine Osten ~ DTC Chair  

 

 
Sprague Garden Club 
  

The Garden Club will 
hold a business meeting 
on Wednesday, March 5, 
6:30 p.m. at the Senior 
Center in Baltic. 
 
Spring is almost here! 
  
Jan Settje~ Secretary 

 

y.@QBG NMq  %N MNS S@QQXq  

To go forward is to move 

toward perfection.  March 

on, and fear not the 

thorns, or the sharp 

RSNMDR NM KHED½R O@SGqx -

Kahlil Gibran 

hǇŜƴ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴǎ ŀǎ ƻŦ оκмκнлмп 
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February 6, 2014 AL Post 85 Minutes 

 At 7:07 PM the CDR opened the meeting. The minutes of the December 2013 

were read and accepted. Treasurerôs report was not available. 3 of 7 officers were pre-

sent. 

The CDR introduced new member Tom Hannon. The CDR will be chair committee and Adjutant 

Tom Coletti would be this yearôs emcee for the Memorial Day Parade on May 26th. The CDR welcomed back 

Sr. vice CDR Fred Zinavage. 

The lease of the land on River Street was discussed. Some members had concerns. More discussion 

will be held at the March meeting.  

The CDR reminded the members that Post 85 will host the District 5 meeting on April 16th.   

The CDR informed the members that the FO had put together a budget for the 2014-2015 year. Dis-

cussions were held.  

The CDR informed the members that a Poker Run will be held on July 20th. Volunteers will be need-

ed. The CDR also asked members to send him their email addresses. 

The holiday jug will be handled by Tom Hannon. There were no members reported sick. At the close 

of the meeting the CDR presented Adjutant Tom Coletti with an appreciation plaque for his service to reor-

ganize the Post in 2006-2008.   

The meeting closed with a salute to the colors and a prayer. The next meeting will be held on March 

4th at 7:00 p.m. at the Sprague Rod and Gun Club.   

 

~SPRAGUE COMMUNITY CENTER NEWS~ 

 Snow, snow, snow!  Though the snow has been very beautiful I 

am hearing people say, ñEnough is enough, we want spring!ò  Unfortunately, it is not our call, so I 

guess we need to enjoy and endure the snow!  At Sprague Community Center we are beginning to 

plan some of our March and spring activities.   

  Our St. Patrickôs Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner is coming soon!  Mark March 15th on your 

calendar and join us for a delicious meal and wonderful Irish music.  Due to the popularity of this 

event we need to have people call for reservations at 860-822-6595.   We will be serving at 5:00 p.m. 

and our menu will be Corned Beef, Cabbage, Carrots, Bread, and Ice cream for dessert.  Tickets for 

Adults will be $ 10.00 and Children 5 and under will be $ 5.00.  Tickets need to be purchased by 

March 10th so we can make sure we have enough food for all!  

  We are beginning to establish a Food Pantry on site at SCC.  The foods are non-perishable 

items in cans, boxes, or plastic bags.   If anyone would like to donate non-perishable foods, for our 

new Food Pantry, please call SCC at 860-822-6595 or come to SCC on Fridays with your donations 

from 12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m.  Your help will be very much appreciated. 

  As always our Fellowship Hall is available for rent for private events, i.e. birthday parties, ba-

by showers, educational programs, etc.   Rates are reasonable.  If you are interested, please call 860-

822-6595 for further information. 

Take care and blessings to you and your family, 

Brenda J. Keefe ~ Outreach Coordinator 
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SAINTS LAWN  

CARE  

Mowing, Yard Work,  

Brush Cutting, 

Spring and Fall Clean Ups 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike St. Germain 

280 High Street, P.O. Box 

532, Baltic, CT 06330 

Phone: 860-213-1629 

Email: 
michaelgermain@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Town  

Business Page:  

  

Looking for NEW faces to  add to 

my  

Make Me Over  

Before and After Portfolioé 

Call to make an appointment  

(860)204-6286 

Make upñSkin careñEye brows 

Try new products and try a new 

look at no cost.  

Call for details. 

Ads must be pre-purchased at rates of: Business 

Card $21; Double Business Card $40; Half Page 

$70; Full Page $100.   Purchase 11 months and 

receive the 12th month free.  All payments for ads 

are made in the Town Clerkõs Office at Town 

Hall.  All payments must be made prior to the 

submission deadline.  All ads must be emailed to 

the editor by the 15th of the month @  

Spragueourtownnewsletter@gmail.com 

mailto:michaelgermain@sbcglobal.net

